
An Invitation 

To a tour by the developer of the proposed Hampshire Street apartment building of their  
existing property at The Lofts at Bates Mill in Lewiston and the proposed development site at 
Troy Street in Auburn. The developer will be explaining the type of housing proposed and the 
specifics of the Troy Street site plan and parking proposal.  

 

Monday, December 11 
Part 1: 2:30 p.m. 
Meet at front door of The Lofts at Bates Mill, 36 Chestnut Street, Lewiston 

 

 

 

 

Part 2: 3:30 p.m. 
Meet at Hampshire Street & Troy Street in Auburn 

Questions? 

Andy Jackson, The Szanton Company | (207) 245-6436 |ajackson@szantoncompany.com 

Meet at front door at 36 Chestnut Street, Lewiston 

CHESTNUT STREET 

Parking 

CAN
AL STREET 

UNIO
N S

TR
EE

T 

HAMPSHIRE STREET 

TR
O

Y 
ST

RE
ET

 

Meet at lot at Troy Street & Hampshire Street 
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